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Huge trade deal in services being negotiated for corporations
British labour movement campaigns to recruit more young workers
__________________________________________________________
Hello, I’m Marc Belanger


This is a RadioLabour report recorded on November 20, 2017. I’m Marc Belanger

A trade deal currently being negotiated could dramatically increase the privatization of public services in the world and give multinational corporations more contro over services provided in countries. It’s called TISA- the Trade in Services Agreement. If implemented TISA would cover 70 per cent of the global services economy. This is cause for concern, especially for working people. In the US and the European Union services comprise 75% of economic output. What’s more the deal is being negotiated in secret by governments and corporations, without any public input. One of the global unions which is struggling to warn people about the effects of TISA is Public Services International. The PSI represents national public employee unions at the world level. It recently organized a seminar focussed on TISA and its potential effects. One of the participants at the PSI workshop was Celeste Drake, the trade and globalization policy specialist at the AFL-CIO in the United States. 
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The labour movement faces a bleak future if it doesn’t start recruiting more young people into unions. That’s why the Trades Union Congress in the UK has initiated a recruitment drive aimed at young workers. Clare Coatman is the TUC’s Young Workers campaigner.
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And that’s it. International labour news you can use. RadioLabour’s newscasts are available on its website, iTunes, Twitter, mobile phones, union websites and community radio stations. I’m Marc Belanger. Thank you for listening. And remember: it’s all about global solidarity.

